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	Executive summary:
	The existing M-4 has indexes for parts B and C, probably somewhat out of date.  There is no index for part A.


	Actions to be taken:
	Discuss issues at the CSPCWG 1 meeting


	Related documents:
	Draft specifications for B-437, B-445


	Related Projects:
	None



1. Introduction / Scope.
The existing M-4 has indexes for parts B and C.  The index for Part B was last updated 1996, index for Part C in 2001.
2. Analysis/Discussion.
 To bring the indexes up to date, possibly compile one for Part A, and maintain them, would be a large drain on the Secretary’s time, which it is proposed is not justified or of sufficiently high priority.  Finding information in M-4, using the contents pages, or the Right Hand column in INT 1, is generally easy.  To find more obscure references, the search facility (e.g. to search for particular words or phrases) will be available on the web based electronic version. 
3. Resource implication.
If it is decided that Indexes are still required, this would require extra resource if not to divert the Secretary from more important work.  Would any other member offer a resource for this work?
4. Benefits.
Exploiting the advantages of searchable electronic documents would save the resource required to compile, update and maintain indexes. 
5. Working Groups.
Entirely contained within CSPCWG’s remit.
6. Any other relevant information not covered elsewhere.  N/A
7. Justification.  Saving of resource.
8. Target completion date.  Delete existing indexes during the reformat of M-4.

9. Related activities and dependencies.   N/A
10. Action Required. 
Approval to discontinue the Index, or if still required, offers of resource to update and maintain.
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